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August 20, 2017 

WELCOME TO THE HOUSE OF THE LORD 

We welcome you in the name of the Lord Jesus.  We are honored with your 

presence.  If you do not have a church home, you are invited to join us regularly. Please 

introduce yourself to Pastor Jeremy Lucke as you leave today and sign the guest book 

in the entryway. You may also wish to complete one of the pew cards and drop it in the 

offering plate. Beverages, snacks and fellowship time follow the service in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Everyone is welcome. 

The ringing of the bell and the lighting of the Christ candle mark the beginning of 

our service and a time for quiet meditation, prayer and inward reflection as we begin 

our worship. 

Children are welcome at our worship services. However, if you prefer, Peace 

Lutheran has a nursery equipped for children three years old and younger (near the 

piano accessible from the hallway). It is not staffed during this service but has a speaker 

that will allow you to listen to the service. You are also welcomed to use the Fellowship 

Hall and hallway to walk a noisy child; it also has speakers. Please speak to an usher if 

you need assistance.  Children’s activity pages for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available in the 

entryway. 

Holy Communion is celebrated today and will follow the order of service in the 

bulletin. Guests, if you are a baptized Christian and share our faith in Jesus as Savior 

and have been instructed in the meaning and use of the Lord’s Supper, you are invited 

to come to the altar. If you prefer grape juice to wine, take a cup from the center of the 

communion tray. We also have gluten-free wafers available. If you desire a gluten-free 

wafer, ask the server. May the body and blood of Jesus, present in the bread and wine, 

be a blessing to you. There are times during the service when you will be asked to 

stand if you are able. Please feel free to remain seated if standing is difficult. 

 



SERVING YOU 

Pastor  Jeremy Lucke 

Deacon Larry Oliver 

Musicians Colleen Schulze, Bryson Skaar 

Choir Director Terry Garvin 

Supt. Of Sunday School Brandy Stokes 

Admin Assistant Callie Santora 

Parish Nurse Gayle Taylor 

Webmaster Jim Holroyd 

God’s Servants for TODAY – August 20, 2017 

Greeter Jim & Lynn Reams 

Ushers James & Lisa MacDonald 

Reader Callie Santora 

Children’s Message  Brad Hellesto 

Flowers  Labahns 

Fellowship Hosts Lynn & Jim Reams 

Audio Visual  Jonathon Holroyd 

Kitchen Cleaner  

 

 

 

August 27, 2017 – We will be enjoying Church in the Park!  Join 

us at 10:00 AM in the Philomath City Park.   
 

 

 

 

 



 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 20th  

TODAY – 8/20   8:30 AM   Sunday School (Adults) 

     9:30 AM   Worship 

MONDAY – 8/21  10:15 AM   Total Eclipse of the Sun 

TUESDAY – 8/22  12:00 PM   Rotary Luncheon 

WEDNESDAY – 8/23  7:00 AM   Eat, Chat, Pray 

THURSDAY – 8/24  7:00 AM   Men @ Imagine Coffee 

 

 

Pastor’s Office Hours 

MONDAY – OFFICE CLOSED 

Tuesday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

Wednesday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

Thursday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

Friday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

August 27 @ 10:00 AM we will be worshipping in Philomath City Park.  

What a wonderful way to get God’s word into the community.  Please join 

us! 

September 10th Sunday School will resume at 9:45 AM followed by worship 

at 11:00 AM ending in a fun Rally Day BBQ and celebration!  This is a great 

time to get the kids reacquainted.   



September 19 @ 9:00 AM The women’s Bible study will begin.  Mid-Valley 

Women of Christ along with Hope 107.9 are sponsoring this study by Lysa 

TerKeurst, titled “Finding I AM”.  She describes this as “A study of the Gospel 

of John and the seven ‘I AM’ statements of Jesus”.  Join us in the fellowship 

hall for this incredible learning opportunity.   

October 7th Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study will be resume at 8:30 AM.  All 

men and young men are invited to come!  Please contact Oscar with any 

questions.  

ECLIPSE VIEWING SAFETY:  With the Eclipse happening on Monday please 

exercise caution when venturing out.  While we do not know the exact 

number of extra visitors we will have to the Philomath and Corvallis area we 

do know that the roads will be busy.  Let us watch out for each other and 

assist in keeping everyone safe.  

Information collected from www.mreclipse.com/Totality2/TotalityCh11.html 

 Permanent eye damage can result 

from looking at the disk of the Sun directly, or through a camera 

viewfinder, or with binoculars or a telescope even when only a thin 

crescent of the Sun…remain. The one percent of the Sun's surface still 

visible is about 10,000 times brighter than the full moon. Staring at the 

Sun under such circumstances is like using a magnifying glass to focus 

sunlight onto tinder. The retina is delicate and irreplaceable. There is 

little or nothing a retinal surgeon will be able to do to help you. Never 

look at the Sun outside of the total phase of an eclipse unless you have 

adequate eye protection. 

 


